City of Manitowoc, Wisconsin
Notice of Public Comment Period for Analysis of Brownfields Cleanup Alternatives

Notice is hereby given that the City of Manitowoc has received a revised application from the
Community Development Authority for Brownfield Revolving Loan funds to further support cleanup
activities across the former CN Peninsula site located in and around 1110 Buffalo Street and 1 North 10t
Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin. A copy of the Analysis of Brownfield Cleanup Alternatives (ABCA) is
available for public review at the City of Manitowoc Community Development Department, 9060 Quay
Street. Verbal or written comments about the ABCA may be submitted to Adam Tegen via email at
ategen@manitowoc.org, via telephone at 920-686-6930, or can be mailed to 900 Quay Street,
Manitowoc, W1 54220. Comments should be submitted by May 14, 2021.

A public hearing will be held in the Common Council Chambers of City Hall in the City of
Manitowoc on Monday, May 17, 2021, at 6:35 p.m. for the purpose of hearing any and all interested
parties in the matter of the Analysis of Brownfield Cleanup Alternatives at the former CN Peninsula site
located in and around 1110 Buffalo Street and 1 North 10t Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin.

If you need accommodation for this meeting, please notify the office of the City Clerk at least 48
hours in advance of the meeting (or as soon as possible after the meeting is posted, if posted less than
48 hours prior to the meeting time) at 920-686-6950.

Dated: April 30, 2021

Published May 3, 2021
Mackenzie Reed-Kadow, City Clerk
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